





# Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154 Email: Weethalle-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Principal: Jason Hurley

Term 4: Week 3

26th October 2020

### FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Wow, thank you to all parents for getting behind the book fair costume parade last week. The costumes looked amazing. Some very creative ideas in costume design. Despite not having an audience students still proudly showed off their costumes with a playground walk and dance in the morning. We hope you have time to look at the photos posted on Class Dojo.



The 4/5/6 cricket Gala day has

unfortunately been postponed as Council has closed all grounds until further notice. They have recorded over 60mm of rain in West Wyalong. Hopefully a new date will be scheduled in the next few weeks.

Thank you to those parents who completed the Tell Them From Me Survey, we value your feedback and we look forward to reviewing the data when it is returned to us.

Jason Hurley Principal

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
This Week Week	26 ReRock	27 Primary Cricket CANCELLED		29	30 Halloween

Coming Weeks: 11th November - NAIDOC Celebrations

- Remembrance Day

27th-28th November - Dubbo Excursion

#### **TERM 4 REMINDERS:**

PLEASE make sure students bring a water bottle every day.

Please do not send students who are unwell to school. If students are sick for 3 days they need to return with a medical certificate for absent days.

Please drop students off and pick them up outside the school gates. Remember to social distance yourselves while waiting. We are asking that staff and students are the ONLY people on the school grounds at this time. If you need to speak to your child's classroom teacher, please ring the front office and we will organise this for you.



## School travel for 2021



Applications for student travel in 2021 opened Monday 12th October.

If you need to up-date your information, apply or reapply please go on-line to: https://apps.transport.nsw,qov.au/ssts/updateDetails

Applications need to be submitted before 31st December 2020 to ensure that current students' entitlements are up-dated.

Three actions you can take to help manage the spread of COVID-19:

- Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly.
- 2. Sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, disposing of the tissue straight away and then washing your hands.
- 3. **Stay home if you are unwell.** We will send home staff or students who show signs of being unwell through the day.

#### Attention Parents of Year 5 Students

Thinking of applying for a government selective high school for Year 7 in 2022?

You must apply online at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/ public-schools/selective-highschools-andopportunityclasses/year-7

**Key Dates** 

Application website opens: 13 October 2020

Application website closes: 16 November 2020 (You must apply before this

date.)

Test centre and test authority advice released: 25 February 2021

Selective High School placement test: 11 March 2021

Placement outcome information released: 2 July 2021

Intention to apply for Year 7 placement forms have been sent home with your Year 5 child. Please complete this form and return it to the front office if you think your child may apply for a selective high school.

# Advanced Life Photos

# 20% Sports and Co-Curricular Group Photo Discount available until 12/11/2020

Dear Parents,

These school sports and co-curricular groups were photographed on 20/10/2020:

K-3	
Years 4-6	
School Captains	
K-6 Muck Up	

You can now purchase these group images at a 20% discount up until the 12/11/2020

visit: www.advancedlife.com.au

And enter online order code: 4FK WR6 7ZX

Important Information:

- Sports and co-curricular group photos can only be purchased online, **DO NOT** return payment to your school
- If your child's group or team has not yet been photographed and is scheduled to be photographed at a later date, you will receive an additional email notification when the images are ready to be ordered
- Photos will be returned to your school for distribution approximately six weeks after photos are ordered
- Past years' photographs including sports, co-curricular and representative groups are also available at your school's *advancedorder* and your child's *advancedyou* photo sites

advancedlife would like to express our appreciation to Weethalle Public School for placing your trust in us. Please remember we offer a 100% money-back guarantee on our products to ensure your peace of mind. We would also love to receive your feedback or resolve any issues you may experience, to ensure your satisfaction. If you have any questions, comments or feedback relating to your advancedlife experience, please contact us at <a href="https://www.advancedlife.com.au/contact">www.advancedlife.com.au/contact</a>

Thank you to those parents that have already sent in photos. We have now started working on the End of Year book.







# **WANTED** photos for the School Year book

Due to COVID we don't have a lot of photos for our school magazine this year. If you have any photos from events held early in the year, ANZAC day and home learning etc could you please send them to

weethalle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Book Week Curious Creatures, Wild Minds